
 
Ohio Interfaith Power and Light invites you  

 
Advocacy Training  

 

A faith based response to climate change issues in Ohio 
 
Director Sara Ward and Coordinator Deb Steele will be reviewing legislative policies at 

the state and national level with a focus on what constituents can do to advocate for 
laws that will better care for our collective home.   

 
- Help Ohio end the “freeze” on our energy efficiency  

& renewable power legislation  
- Learn more about the national Clean Power Plan 

- We will be taking action at the end of the training by calling your legislator and 
submitting a Letter to the Editor 

 
If you’d like to attend please contact Deb Steele by email  

Dsteele@ohipl.org or cell 614.323.1703 
 

Saturday October 15th 2016 
10am to Noon @  

First Unitarian Universalist @ 
93 W Weisheimer Rd, Columbus, OH 43214 

 

	
	

Light	refreshments	will	be	provided		
	
	


